
 
 
 

 

 

November 6, 2020 

Fortunate Reader: 

Please allow me the privilege of first stating that working with Dalton Hooper at the 
Volusia County Clerk of Court IT department has been an exceptional experience for both 

myself and our team. His strong work ethic and willingness to get involved in projects 
that are challenging has made him a valued member of this team. For several years, he 

has been the first contact and primary liaison with whom many of our users have 
interfaced during his contract role supporting the Development team. 

 

Due to Covid-19 and budget concerns we are unable to renew Dalton Hooper's contract. 
This will be a tremendous blow to the team; but, our loss is definitely your gain. I  highly 

recommend Dalton Hooper for any position that requires interfacing between the 
development/technical team and customers. He has demonstrated exceptional ability to 
communicate using his technical knowledge, ability to listen, ability to accurately capture 

important information, and ask pertinent questions. He has also designed and presented 
several well received training seminars. 

 
 

 

Ronald Weidner, Development Manager 

Information Technology 

LAURA E. ROTH, Clerk of the Circuit Court 

Seventh Circuit, Volusia County, Florida 

 


